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March 11, 2022 

Dear Current & Future Middle School Families: 

At Frontier Middle School we truly value the strong partnership our school has with our 
middle school families. One glance in the auditorium on a concert or musical evening, a 
look at our fields on game day, or the sight of our parking lot during open house will verify 
the level of commitment by our students, parents, and school community to the 
well-rounded learning of our students. 

The intent of this letter is to invite you to tell us more about your children and to remind 
you that parent requests for specific teachers are not accepted. Each year we receive 
hundreds of requests for individual and teams of teachers, specific homerooms, and students 
to be placed with their peers. Navigating this process is a difficult one that compromises 
the integrity of our placement procedures and authentic class make up. 

For the 2022-2023 school year and beyond, student placement procedures will follow the 
language of the "Student Eva!uation, Promotion and Placement" policy as adopted by the 
Frontier Central School District Board of Education. Within that policy, "parents or persons 
in pa.rental relation to District students may submit written requests for teacher attributes 
that would best serve their child's learnfrig needs; however, requests for specific: 
teachers will riot be honored." 

Please understand that your input as a parent is still valued and desired. We know how to 
educate children, but we will never know your children as well as you do. If you feel there 
is something we should consider when placing your child for next year, please notify me in 
writing by Monday, May 2, 2022 and we will work to utilize that information in our 
pla.nhing. Thank you for your continued involvement in Frontier Middle School. If you have 
any questions I may be reached at 926-1730 ext. 3400 or through email at 
rsikorski@frontiercsd.org. 

Sincerely, 

~~-
,Ryan Sikorski · 
Frontier Middle School Principal 
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